
 

 

October 22, 2020 
 

 
Humana reinstates cost sharing for some COVID-19 treatment  
Costs apply without confirmed COVID-19 diagnosis  
 
Effective October 23, Humana will re-apply cost-sharing requirements for members seeking treatment 
for COVID-19 without a confirmed diagnosis. 
 
Humana will continue to waive all member out-of-pocket costs for covered services for COVID-19 
related tests and treatments for members diagnosed with COVID-19 through the end of 2020, 
including copayments, deductibles and coinsurance.  
 
Once FDA-approved vaccines and medications are available, Humana intends to cover those costs for 
members with Humana prescription drug coverage.  
 
For more information, contact your Bukaty benefits consultant at 913.345.0440. 


